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         Madrid, July 17, 2006 
 

 
 
 
Michael Kastelic, OE1MCU 
Chairman of the VHF/UHF/MW Committee, IARU Region 1  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Michael, 
 
 
After studying your letter dated June 16th, 2006 and recognizing that we did not realize the 
Davos "clarification" about the unique QSOs, we have decided to recalculate the results of the 
IARU R1 UHF-Microwave Contest 2005 because we must observe the General Conference 
decisions.  
 
Concerning our previous classification, we thought that, if the old rules did not specifically forbid 
it, we could not consider the unverifiable QSOs, according the procedure followed by us for the 
URE contests.  
 
73, 
 
 
Aníbal García, EA1ASC 
VHF/UHF Award & Contest Manager 
 
 

 


